
 

 

April 27, 2021  

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro               The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307         H-307  

U.S. Capitol        U.S. Capitol  

Washington D.C. 20515      Washington D.C. 20515  

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Brisbane Affordable Housing Rehabilitation project in fiscal year 

2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Brisbane located at 

50 Park place, Brisbane, CA 94005. 

 

Brisbane has a significant number of affordable housing units and these funds would be used to 

address issues around the safety and quality of life of those inhabiting these older buildings. 

More specifically, the funds would be use for installations for energy efficiency, noise insulation 

against airplane noise, and safety improvements.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Member of Congress 
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